
Dear Trailblazing Parents and Families,

This past week we had our first House activity of the school year. It was great to see our
students mingling across grade levels in their Houses. We look forward to more opportunities to
foster and build community here at LGMS.

A Few Things
Winter Dance and Social Grade 7 & 8 Students
The LGMS Winter Dance is happening on Nov. 28th from 6-8pm for all Grades 7 & 8
students. Cost of entry into the dance is $2. There will also be board games available in the
gathering area.

We are looking for 6 more volunteers in order for the dance to go forward and ensure maximum
safety and fun. We are also very short of donations for the concession stand which can include
small bags of chips, granola bars, goldfish, candy, chocolate, sparkling water, juice boxes etc.
Please provide new and unopened items. This is an easy way to help out if you can't give hours.

Let’s come together and give our kids a fun night out with their friends. There will be prizes from
BeaverTails, Panago Pizza & Old Tyme Candy! Rob Murray from Mountain FM will be our DJ
and of course the much loved Photo Booth will be there.

Please email Cheryl at cherylfraserisonline@gmail.com or text 403-688-7292 if you can help.
With gratitude, Cheryl

Winter Concerts
LGMS is excited to announce that we will be hosting our winter concert onWednesday,
December 11th from 6:30pm until 7:30pm. Guests will experience musical performances from
grade 5 and 6 students. Grade 7 & 8 Band students will have the opportunity to perform in their
own Winter Concert at CCHS on December 5th starting at 7pm.

Parent Involvement
We love parent involvement and hearing your voice! We recognize that parent involvement can
look very different depending on time, resources and schedules. Here are some ways parents
can get involved. We are also open to other ideas and feedback!

● Volunteering for field trips and classroom based activities
● Attending parent council meetings
● Completing school surveys - we use your voice to help guide initiatives
● Talking to your kiddos about what is going on at school



Keep Education Rolling School Fundraiser
A big thanks toWOLFE CANMORE who will be donating $5 to LGMS for every Tire Swap and
$10 for any Winter Prep Package booked at WOLFE CANMORE CHEVROLET GMC BUICK
between October 1st and November 30th. Appointments can be booked online at
WOLFECANMORE.COM Please see the attached flyer for more details

Other Resources
Family Connection Centre
Schools Healthier Together - Parent Resources
Alberta Health Services: Healthy Together
Government of Alberta: Children’s Mental Health
https://mykickstand.ca/connect

Important Dates in November & December
Thursday, November 28 - Winter Dance Gr 7 & 8 Students
Friday, November 29 - PLN Afternoon – Students dismissed at 12:00 pm
Wednesday, December 4 - Pizza Day
Thursday, December 5 - Gr 7 & 8 Band Winter Concert @ CCHS - 7pm
Wednesday, December 11 - Gr 5 & 6 Winter Concert @ LGMS - 6:30pm-7:30pm
Thursday, December 12 - Parent Council 7pm
Friday, December 13 - PLN Afternoon – Students dismissed at 12:00 pm
Monday, December 16 - Knowledge Keeper Visit
Wednesday, December 18 - Pizza Day
Friday, December 20 - Students dismissed at 12:00 pm

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at the school either by
phone (403) 678-6006 or email.

Kelly Proudfoot
Principal
Lawrence Grassi Middle School

Danelle Prescesky
Assistant Principal
Lawrence Grassi Middle School
“REACH FOR THE PEAKS - ATTEINDRE LES SOMMETS”

http://wolfecanmore.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MwgUC8kQdC8Xx8TStqWb9KXBpFGTRLsD/view?usp=sharing
https://canmore.ca/residents/family-community-services/family-connections-centre
https://schools.healthiertogether.ca/en/get-the-latest/resources-for-families/
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/news/Page15439.aspx
https://www.alberta.ca/childrens-mental-health.aspx
https://mykickstand.ca/connect

